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Welcome back to all of the children, staff and parents 
of Ingleby Mill Primary School.  I hope you enjoyed 
your summer break.  I’d also like to welcome all of the 
new children (and their parents and carers) who have 
joined our foundation stage classes and various other 
year groups. 
 
 

Busy Summer 

School holidays are always a busy time in school for our 

site staff.  This summer was no exception. 

Mr Carter and Mr Morgan were very busy repairing toys, 

play equipment, decorating and cleaning carpets 

throughout school ready for your child’s return in 

September.  

PTA – Friends of Ingleby Mill 
 

With the fantastic generosity of our PTA, Friends of Ingleby 

Mill, our children are able to enjoy free transport again this 

academic year on all of the educational visits.  Please continue 

to support the PTA in their various fundraising activities by 

coming along to their events and spending your money.  What 

they do for school is invaluable and we benefit from your 

generosity. 

I know they are always looking for help and new volunteers to 

help organising the various fundraising events and activities in 

school.  If you are able to offer your help, please let Mrs 

Brown or Mrs Coverdale know. 
 

Fundraising Events Coming Up 

 

Halloween Disco 

Year 1 and Year 2 will be having a Halloween Disco this term. 

Sparkle and Shine Disco 

Year 3 and Year 4 will also be having a winter themed disco 

later this term. 

Children in Need 

School will also be fundraising for this worthwhile cause in 

coming weeks.  

More information to follow. 

 

 

How you can help us 

 

We are keen to keep you informed about the work that 

governors do as well as developments in the school.  We 

would love to hear from you if you have any thoughts or 

ideas on how the school could improve, reduce costs or 

generate more income.  You can email us using the 

school email which is 

inglebymill.school@stockton.gov.uk 

 

 

 

Governors Meetings  

Below is a calendar of this term’s forthcoming meetings.  

These meetings are only open to governors, however, if 

you feel an issue needs to be considered, it is a good 

idea to contact us in good time before the meeting.  If 

you have a concern about your child, or about a day-

to-day issue within the school, it is always best to speak 

to your child’s teacher first.  Mrs Totty and Mrs Coverdale 

are always happy to discuss concerns with you. 

 

Wednesday 
19th October 
2017 

Finance and 
Staffing 
Committee 

Wednesday 
11th October 
2017 

School 
Improvement 
Committee 

Tuesday 14th 
November 
2017 

Community Links 
Committee 

Wednesday 
18th November 
2017 

Buildings 
Committee 

Thursday 7th 
December 
2017 

Full Governing 
Body 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of our Governing Body, I would like to 

thank you for your continued support – it is greatly 

appreciated.  Our school is a success due to the 

dedication and commitment of our children, parents 

and staff.   

 

 

Steve Watson 

Chair of Governors 
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